E-Safety/Acceptable Use Policy
Being a parent to young people at senior school, the proprietor of Astral Tuition Services understands the reliance technology has in our lives today, particularly those of young people.  Young people have become so dependent on various sources of technology that often, without a mobile phone for example, they can feel lost and insecure despite the fact that this device is often the source of a great deal of anxiety.  Bearing this in mind, it is one of Astral Tuition Services’ Ground Rules that learners hand their phone in to staff on arrival for a tuition session.  Phones can be checked during set breaks and of course, the phone can be retrieved at the end of the session.  The proprietor of Astral Tuition Services realises the distraction mobile phones can cause to tuition sessions hence the reason for a Ground Rule relating to their non-use during session times.
Almost daily, there will be some use of a laptop by students.  Students will access the laptop via a ‘guest’ account which has filters that filter harmful content to children and young people.  In addition, as Astral Tuition Services is currently a small company, no learner will use the laptops without a member of staff present and closely monitoring their use of it.  Finally, learners will receive E-Safety training so that they are aware of the acceptable use of ICT at Astral Tuition Services.
